
Christmas
light switch on

Monday 2nd December
Turning on of the Christmas lights

 15.45 - 16.15
This will be an event for the whole family to enjoy.
Please join in with our school choir around the tree 

and enjoy hot chocolate and marshmallows, 
mulled wine and mince pies.

For more information, please contact 
info@pcs.hants.sch.uk 

02392 489811


